
Dear parents and pupils,
Esteemed colleagues and guests,

         Since September 2016, "Constantin Noica” High School Sibiu will be 
involved for two years in a European project of strategic partnership that 
aims to support the development, transfer and implementation of innovative 
practices and joint initiatives in order to promote, cooperate, learn mutually 
and to exchange of experience at European level. 
         This project (entitled "Ecological Literacy") will be conducted by our 
high school team with the support of the European Commission, within the 
Erasmus+ Programme, and we will have as partners schools from Turkey, 
Portugal, Cyprus, Lithuania and Croatia.  
         I have to say, as coordinator, that all information we provide is the sole 
responsibility of the project team in "Constantin Noica" High School Sibiu 
and the National Agency for Community Programmes in Education and in 
Vocational Training and the European Commission are not responsible for 
how the content of this information is used. 
         The activities included in this project will be presented on a specially 
created page on the high school website, on the project website and in our 
high school magazine.  The purpose of the events prepared by our pupils 
(seminars and workshops on environmental issues, drawing contests, photo 
exhibitions,  artistical performances,  publishing of brochures,  documentary 
visits to recycling plants or hothouses) is that of attracting public attention 
on environmental  problems having as  target  their  awareness  and sharing 
knowledge on how to conserve limited natural resources.
         By this first Erasmus+ project implemented by our high school, the 
pupils (from the preparatory class to the class XII) have the chance to show 
others the beauty of their  personality,  putting in value their qualities and 
hobbies, care for the cleanliness of the environment in which they live and 
learn, proving thus their friendship and the European appartenance. In the 
conducting of these activities, we are confident that we will benefit from the 
permanent support of the school inspectorate, of local authorities, of regional 
environmental institutions and of the Association of Parents.
         We hope that this project will be an incentive to all teachers in our city 
to start  Erasmus+ projects, contributing to continuous training of teachers 
and to the strengthening of the European dimension in the education of the 
pupils in Sibiu County by cooperative activities between schools.

                                                                Project coordinator: 
                                          teacher for primary level Gabriela Mirela Jugar


